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"Mr. Chairman, I appreciate the opportunity to appear before the committee with my colleague 

Representative Spanberger to testify on the need for legislation to reform stock trading practices 

by Members of Congress. For the third straight Congress, Representative Spanberger and I have 

introduced the TRUST in Congress Act. This bipartisan bill is about making it easier for Members 

of Congress to do their job — representing their constituents and the American people as a whole 

— without the question of whether or not they are actually serving a financial motive, or other 

personal gain. I respectfully encourage the House Administration Committee to consider this and 

related proposals to help restore trust in this body by reforming congressional stock trading." 


